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Health Department’s Home Care and Aging division in top tier for Patient Satisfaction 
 

CHARLEVOIX – Based on its overall patient satisfaction results for 2014, the Health Department of Northwest 

Michigan has been named a national best practice agency by Fazzi Associates. Specifically, the Patient Satisfaction 

Award of Distinction was presented to the Health Department’s division of Home Care and Aging services. 

Gina L. Mazza, partner at Fazzi Associates, said the Health Department should be incredibly proud of such a 

significant accomplishment. An analysis of home health care agencies placed the Health Department’s Home Care and 

Aging division in the top 25% for patient satisfaction.  

 “Agencies named as national best practice agencies are proven leaders and have excelled in one of the most 

important measures of an agency’s quality program—patient satisfaction,” she said. The Patient Satisfaction Award of 

Distinction is presented to home health organizations that have demonstrated superior performance in patient 

satisfaction. 

Tina Lamont, Director of Home Care and Aging Services at the Health Department, credits the award to the 

division’s dedicated, caring, and experienced staff. “We are honored to receive this award,” she said. “Patient care is our 

top priority, so this recognition means a lot to our team of nurses, home health care aides, and therapists.” 

One example of this dedication is the unique training staff receives in order to best serve their clients. All Home 

Care and Aging staff members are cross-trained in both Home Care and Hospice, distinguishing their services from 

other providers. “If someone is not quite ready for Hospice, we can provide them with home care services, and then the 

same staff can seamlessly transition them into Hospice when they are ready,” explained Lamont.  

Fazzi’s National Patient Satisfaction service is one of home care’s oldest, largest, and most respected patient 

satisfaction benchmarking systems in the country. The Home Health Consumer Assessment of Healthcare Providers and 

Systems (HHCAHPS) Survey asks patients to report on and rate their experiences with health care, with three goals in 

mind: to produce comparable data on patient satisfaction; to create incentives for agencies to improve their quality of 

care through public reporting of survey results; to hold health care providers accountable by informing the public about 

the providers’ quality of care.  

For more information about Home Care and Aging services, call (800) 551-4140 or visit www.nwhealth.org. The 

Health Department of Northwest Michigan is mandated by the Michigan Public Health Code to promote wellness, 

prevent disease, provide quality healthcare, address health problems of vulnerable populations, and protect the 

environment for the residents and visitors of Antrim, Charlevoix, Emmet, and Otsego Counties. 
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Tina L. and Award.jpg: Tina Lamont, Director of Home Care and Aging Services at the Health Department of 

Northwest Michigan, stands with the Patient Satisfaction Award of Distinction. The award is presented to home health 

organizations that have demonstrated superior performance in patient satisfaction. 

 

 




